
 

 

 

        
 

Welcome   

As we find ourselves in these challenging times, we hope this newsletter finds you well. Here at 
BEST Teaching School we have adapted the way we work whilst ensuring you still receive the 
excellent training you have come to expect from us. All of our courses are currently running virtually 
to protect our delegates. 

The Teaching School has a new Administrator, Celine-Anne, so please refer any queries you have 
to her at csearle@bestacademies.org.uk   
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Cohort 8 application window for the NPQSL and the NPQSL is now open with the closing 

date being the 4th December 2020.  BEST Teaching School delivers these programmes 

on behalf of the Institute of Education at UCL.  To apply use the following links: 

 
To book on the NPQSL please click here: 
  
 

To book on the NPQML please click here: 
 

  
Read the blue section carefully ensuring you have all the information to hand 
before starting to apply. 
  
First thing you are asked to do is to choose your cluster from the drop-down menu 

Choose BEST (Bedfordshire schools trust), which is the first on the list, by clicking 
on it. 
 
 
Contact: SCombe@bestacademies.org.uk for further information. 

mailto:csearle@bestacademies.org.uk
https://www.leadershipcolab.org.uk/mod/page/view.php?id=2417
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d   PROGRAMMES STARTING SOON 



 
  



 


